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Here are several opportunities to show and grow
If you are a member of the Photographic Society of America (and I know
several of us joined the PSA Metropolitan Chapter with Kah-Wai Lin last year),
consider attending their annual conference in September.
 
Photographic Society of America Conference - September 10-18, 2016
San Antonio, Texas
Wonderful events and workshops
 
Contact:
Judy Dinnerman
609-865-1111
judy8coach@verizon.net

============================================================

8th Voices for the Abbott Marshlands Juried Photography Exhibit
 
Calling all photographers

The 8th Voices for the Abbott Marshlands Call for Entries and submission
guidelines have been posted on the marshlands website
(http://abbottmarshlands.org/photo-gallery/voices-for-the-marsh-photography-
show/).  Entries are due Sept. 16.  Three field trips, one for youth, geared
toward photographers, are scheduled for May and June.  Prizes are sponsored
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by Princeton Photography Club, Sierra Club-Central NJ Group, and
Washington Crossing Audubon Society. 
 
Field trips for photographers

Sat. May 7, 2016. 10:00 a.m. – 12 noon.  Photography Workshop for
Youth.  $5/person or $20/family. Registration required at 609-303-0706.  Meet
at the Tulpehaking Nature Center, 157 Westcott Avenue, Hamilton.  Learn how

to take interesting photos outdoors.  Prepare for the 8th Voices for the Abbott
Marshlands photography exhibit.  Bring your camera – cell phone, or other, that
you know how to use.  Guides will be photographers.
 
May 14 (Sat): Wild Flowers. 9:30-11:30.  Northern Community Park. 
Leader:  Mary Anne Borge, photographer and naturalist Bowman’s Hill
Wildflower Preserve.  Discover the diverse array of spring flowering plants on
the Crosswicks Creek floodplain.  Photographers welcome.  Free.  Meet at
Bordentown Township’s Northern Community Park on Groveville Road,
between Rts. 130 and 206. (Contact / info: 732-821-8310).  (Cosponsors with
Friends: Bordentown Township Environmental Commission, D&R Greenway
Land Trust).
 
June 18 (Sat):  Walk for photographers; all are welcome.  9:30-11:30 am.
 Leader: TBA.  Bordentown Bluffs, part of D&R Canal State Park.  Free. 
Remnants of Joseph Bonaparte’s carriage trails (1830s).  Views of Crosswicks
Creek; mountain laurel, rhododendron; stately trees; clay bed (tide will be low);
and possibly egg-laying turtles.  Meet at end of Stanton Ave., Bordentown Twp.
(Take US-206 south of I-195; take 1st right after Pointe Breeze apartments). 
(Contact/ info: 732-821-8310).  D&R Canal State Park, Bordentown Township
Environmental Commission, and Friends for the Abbott Marshlands.
 
Photographers are welcome on all other field trips.  See
www.abbottmarshlands.org for schedule. Visit on your own; trail maps can be
found at www.njtrails.org. 

Questions: marshphotos@abbottmarshlands.org.
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YWCA of Princeton is looking for volunteer photographers
 
Nina Magariello is the Volunteer Coordinator at the YWCA Princeton.
 
The YWCA Princeton as a non-profit organization has many fundraising events
throughout the year to fund its many programs.  Most of these programs are
staffed by volunteers and are grant subsidized which means they have very
limited budgets.
 
One of the areas in which they always need help is photography.  They have
been fortunate to have had many volunteer photographers over the years but
they are tapping out their resources and are always looking for a fresh
perspective.  Some examples of events that need photographers  are: In the
Pink Fashion Show, Tribute to Women Awards Dinner, Firecracker 5K Run,
Father Daughter Valentine’s Day Dance to name just a few.  Often the
photographers use it as a networking opportunity to gain new business and to
establish themselves in the community.
 
If interested, contact:
 
Nina Magariello
Volunteer Coordinator
ywca princeton | 59 Paul Robeson Placel, Princeton, NJ 08540 | P: 609-497-
2100, ext. 322 |
| nmagariello@ywcaprinceton.org | www.ywcaprinceton.org |
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